Please join us tomorrow, Saturday, May 20, at 10 a.m. for a warm and festive Family Shabbat Service led by Meyer
Drapkin, followed by a potluck lunch oneg.

The youngest members of our community will join Meyer on the bimah. Come celebrate their accomplishments and their
enthusiasm as they participate in the Shabbat morning service!

All are welcome! Wed love to see you, and to fill the sanctuary in recognition of the next generation of Adas Yoshuron
members and their families.

A potluck luncheon will follow. Bagels, challah, juice, coffee, and tea will be provided. Please bring a side dish, a shmear,
your favorite bagel accompaniment, or a dessert to share.

We hope to see you for a beautiful Shabbat morning tomorrow!

Shabbat Shalom!

Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue

P.O. Box 1250

Rockland, Maine 04841

207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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